
 
 
 
To all Ambulance Services: 
 
 
 
Effective with the new year JHPC will require that you provide us with quarterly updates of your MICS staff 
This will better keep track of current licensure/ level of training and CME for these people. In the end wwe hope it 
will aid our QA programs 
 
 
Thank You 

 
Antonio Napolitano MD 
Medical Director Joint Hospital Planning Council Bridgeport Hospital 
Attending Bridgeport Hospital Emergency Department 
Associate Professor Yale University Emergency Medicine program 
(203) 384-4504 
panapo@bpthosp.org 
 


